
The Corby Primary Academy is part of the Greenwood Dale Foundation Trust Group of Academies 

                

The Greenwood Academies Trust is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales, registered number 06864339. 

A list of Directors is available for inspection at the registered office, Greenwood House, Private Road No 2, Colwick Quays Business Park, 

Nottingham NG4 2JY.  Further information about us is available at http://www.greenwoodacademies.org 
 

Interim Principal:  Mr A Evans 
 

Butland Road, Corby, Northants NN18 8QA 
 

Telephone:  01536 430510 

Email:  admin@corbyprimaryacademy.org 

Website:  www.corbyprimaryacademy.org 
@CorbyPrimary 

 
 
10 October 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Re: Year 6 Residential Trip - Whitemoor Lakes Activity Centre, Lichfield 
 
Due to the success of previous years, we have booked to return to Whitemoor Lakes Activity Centre in 2023. The 
residential trip will be for 5 days and will take place from Monday 26th June – Friday 30th June.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £380 per child. If you would like your child to take part in the trip, a non-refundable deposit 
of £80 should be paid on ParentPay by 31st October 2022.  
 
You are very welcome to pay the rest of the trip in full or in instalments. If you are paying in instalments, payments 
should be made by the following dates, also on ParentPay. 
 

- £80 - 31st October 2022 (non- refundable deposit) 
- £75 – 16th December 2022 
- £75 – 10th February 2023 
- £75 – 31st March 2023 
- £75 – 26th May 2023 

Please note that should you wish to cancel your child’s place, the following charges will apply, this is due to the 
cancellation conditions of Whitemoor Lakes Activity Centre. 

- 16 weeks before the stay: 50% of the total cost  
- 8 weeks before the stay: 75% of the total cost 
- 6 weeks before the stay: 100% of the total cost 

We will hold an information meeting nearer the time but in the meantime if you have any queries or concerns, 
please contact your child’s class teacher who will be happy to discuss this with you further. 

Kind regards 

 
Mr A Evans 
Interim Principal  
 

 
 


